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What are these people doing?  
They’re relaxing on a 16-seater Roman latrine waiting for the 
next issue of The Throne.  Your editors are taking a little time 

off, but we’ll be back in August to welcome you back.  

The communal toilets, with their own flushing mechanism, are part of the Vindolanda 

fort along Hadrian’s Wall in northern England.  

Photo courtesy of the Vindolanda Trust.  Used with permission.
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